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Matching Michigan: Funding  
opportunities for quality improvement 
and evaluation projects

The National Patient Safety Agency (NPSA), in  
collaboration with the Intensive Care Society and the 
World Health Organisation Patient Safety  
Programme, has a number of opportunities to fund 
quality improvement work related to Matching  
Michigan.  These funds will give healthcare  
professionals working in intensive care the  
opportunity for small scale changes to improve  
patient care.  The value of funds available is £100 to 
£8,000.

Applicants must be healthcare professionals who are 
linked to, or working in an intensive care unit  
participating in the Matching Michigan project.  We 
welcome applications from doctors, nurses,  
pharmacists, allied health professionals, public health 
specialists and health service managers.  

The deadline is 13:00 on 15 February 2010.  

For more information and how to apply for funding  
www.nrls.npsa.nhs.uk 


